Ms. Jill Mueller
1320 Brenda Way
Washoe Valley, NV §9704-9002

Nov 29, 2011

Jason King

Nevada Division of Water Resources, 901. 8. Stewart St., Suite 2002
Carson City, NV 89701

Subject: A 300-Mile Pipeline is Not the Answer.

Dear Jason King,

No, no, no. Great Basin National Park and its' surrounding pristine
lands are all we have here in Nevada. Please, no pipeline. Conserve
water! Our resources are NOT in abundance nor should we think they will

be in the future. More and more population effects everything. Think
conservation!!

Sincerely,
Ms. Jill Mueller



